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A LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Sand Lake Families,


As the second quarter of school comes to an end, this is a great time to remind your child
about finishing the quarter on a strong note. Staying focused in class, completing
assignments, and being prepared for each day will ensure your child will be successful for the
remainder of the quarter. The last day of school for students is December 21st, and students
will return to school on January 9th, 2023.


Teachers will be working on second quarter report cards on December 22nd, so there will not
be school that day. Report cards will be sent home during the week of January 9th. As we plan
for upcoming events, please make sure to mark February 22nd and 23rd on your calendar as
these are the dates for Parent Teacher Conferences. More information will be coming about
times for individual conferences.


Our next PTSA/TNK meeting will be on Tuesday, November 29th at 6:00 pm in the library.


Please join us on December 13th at 6:00 pm for our Orff performance for parents, on
December 19th at 2:30 pm for the Band & Orchestra concert. All of our students have been



hard at work preparing, so we are hopeful all of their parents are able to join us.


I hope everyone enjoys the upcoming holiday break, and we are all looking forward to a great
new year!


Sincerely,
Linson Thompson
Principal, Sand Lake Elementary

UPCOMING EVENTS



11/29 TNK 6:00pm/PTSA Meeting 6:45pm
12/9 Canned Food Drive Ends
12/12 Spirit Week Begins
12/13 Orff Concert 6:00pm
12/16 Movie Night 6:30pm
12/19 Band/Orchestra Concert 2:30pm
12/21 Last day of school for 2nd Qtr
12/22 No School for Students, Teacher Grading Day
12/23 Winter Break Begins
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NEWS FROM THE NURSE
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COSTUME FUN
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Sand Lake has a vibrant neighborhood program and is
home to the Japanese Immersion Program.

https://www.tomonokai.org/
https://www.asdk12.org/SandLake

